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Close Paul 

From: Close Paul 

Sent: 07 June 2010 18:28 

To: White, John 

Subject: re GOSPORT 

Dear Mr White, 

Thank you for your letter of 1 June 2010. I confirm that the matter is still under consideration. I am expecting 
to hear further from counsel with the final tranche of advice any time now. When I do so I will write further to 
you. I am extremely conscious of the time which this is all taking and the difficulties which this is causing to 
you and to your clients. 

I do appreciate that my comments may sound a little hollow. However I promise I really be in touch as soon as 
I can. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Paul Close, 

Tel iZiii~i£.-.d.-.~ii~Zilj [rib New offices and tel number but the old address remains for the time being]. 

16/08/2010 


